Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 10-10-15
Meeting Minutes

President Randy West called the meeting to order at 11:25.
Other officers present were Bob Herndon, Dee Gilliland, and Cheri Anglin.
It was noted that a quorum was established with 18 members present.

Paul Mather, owner of M-Squared Aircraft, gave a presentation on DAR (Designated
Airworthiness).

Randy thanked Paul Hockin for providing lunch. Dr. Bob will provide lunch in December.
Tony volunteered for January.

Guests were Paul Mather, Paul’'s son Nathan, and Herb Tipton.

John Price moved that the minutes be accepted, Paul Hockin seconded it, and they were
approved.

The activities committee gave information about SERFI (Southeast Regional Fly-in) in
Evergreen, Alabama, on October 23-25, the Slobovia Pumpkin Drop on November 7, and
Operation P.R.O.P. on November 7.

Alex got his LSA weight-shift license.

Dee gave the financial report. We have 39 members and two others have promised to
join. We are on budget for rent collections, and $4000 extra was paid on the bank note in
September. Regina moved that the report be accepted, John Price seconded it, and it was
approved.

John Mudgett and Tony will do the annual audit.

Assignments were made for the November fly-in.

Dr. Bob moved to adjourn at 12:58.

Respectfully submitted,
Cheri Anglin



